
February 23, 2024 

 

Dear fellow Farm Credit Members, 

 

It has been a true honor and privilege to have served you on our Board of Directors 

for the past thirteen years. The opportunity to learn and be involved in the success of 

our cooperative, while working with an extremely talented Board and Staff has been 

an outstanding experience. 

  

My original goals of service, leadership and giving back remain as important today as 

when I first sought election. As a tenured board member, I fully understand 

the commitment and responsibility that are required to be an effective director and I 

remain dedicated to that end. 

  

As we approach this election time, I urge each of you to be an informed, involved 

member of our cooperative, and exercise your right to vote.  

 

To quote Henry Ford, “Coming together is a beginning, staying together is progress, 

and working together is success.”   

 

May we continue to work together for continued success.  

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Laurie 

  
 

  
  
  

Laurie Keene Griffen    
  

902 Rt. 4    Schuylerville, NY  12871    
  

518-265-0160 Laurie@saratoagsod 


